March Madness at the Kinship House

March Madness? The combination of the words usually refers to basketball tournaments, but
this year I'm fairly certain it refers to the weather, the craziness of celebrating St Pat’s Day, the
start of spring & Easter all in the month.

Hopefully you all have been peeking at the windows as you pass by the Kinship house. Did you
spy naughty leprechauns, rainbows, pots of gold, shamrocks, Easter baskets, fork painted chicks
all showcased in our windows? Whew! KinsKids are full of creativity and talent.

Our KinsKids are earning stickers and then prizes for demonstrating Kinship kindness. A few
have learned the sadness that comes with losing a sticker for poor choices. There have been lots
of chats about how to regain the sticker and what would be better choices next time all those big
feelings take over. We are all a work in progress and growing up is hard work.

Our Tutoring Tuesday is well-attended and great communication between school & Kinship is
keeping our KinsKids moving forward in educational goals. Our tutors are amazing, and the kids

really benefit from their talents and caring. We can't thank them enough!

Looking forward to April showers bringing us May flowers!



